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Robert Miller

From: . Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal) <LizAmanieh@nbcuni.com>
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 12:40 PM

To: Robert Miller

Subject: RE: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago

Dear Mr, Miller,
Thank you so much for your prompt response to my FOIA request and the documents you attached. | really
appreciate this information.

[ have two follow up questions. First, can you tell me if there were any students in the past four years who
requested religious exemptions which were not granted? Basically, Fam try ing to see if there is anyone beyond the total
21 religious exemptions you list, who may have been denied a requast. Secor ydly, T understand your point about the
disclosure of personal information with the personal statements. Fam not interested in any personal information, but
simply the text of the statement. Is it at all possible to receive these personal statements with all personal information
redacted?

Apain, treally appreciate the information you have provi ided and any further belp you can give me. Please ?@o
free 1o contact me if you bave any questions at liz.amanieh@nbcuni.com or a at 312-836-5804. Thank you so much and

ek forward to hearing from you soon. { RECEIVED

From: Robert Miller [mailto:rimiller@eiu.edu] l
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 10:08 AM JUN 3 ﬂ

To: Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal)
EIU GENERAL COUNSEL

Subject: RE: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago
slense see the attached letter and documents provided in response to your recent FGIA request.

Sobert L Miller

General Counsel

fastern tlinois University

H00 Lincoin Avenue !

Charleston, 161920

217-581-7249

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This message, including attachments, may contain confidential and legally privileged
mformation. If you have received this e-mail in error you are hereby notified that disclosure, copying, or distribution of
1his transmission is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this e-mall immediately and notify
the sendear,

From: Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal) [mailto:Liz.Amanieh@nbcuni.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 1:00 PM

To: foiarequests@eiu.edu
Subject: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago

NBC 5 Chicago

454 North Columbus Drive
Chicago, IL 60611-5555
312-539-5555

June 25, 2014

Robert L. Miller sent via e-mail to foigrecuesioucitedu
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